
 
 

 

Event Report Processing Directive 
  

The Division of Developmental Disabilities is inviting public comment on the Event Report 
Processing Directive.  This Directive is being posted again for another 30 day comment. The 
directive describes criteria and procedures for reporting events affecting individuals in 
residential facilities, day programs or a specialized service that is licensed, certified, 
accredited or funded by the Department of Mental Health. The directive applies to Regional 
Offices, Contracted Services Providers, Senate Bill 40 Boards (SB40) and other Targeted 
Case Management (TCM) entities providing Service Coordination per Department of Mental 
Health agreement.  
 
Language has been added which requires the following: 
 

TCM entity to maintain a current SC and SC Supervisor name in the CIMOR Consumer 
Resource record for each consumer served by their agency.  Additionally it is the 
responsibility of the TCM entity to maintain the CIMOR-Human Resource record for each 
of their SC and SC Supervisors with the correct email address and "Yes" selected, for 
the primary email address. 

 
Please send comments to ddmail@dmh.mo.gov by October 29, 2018.  
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